
DRINKSTONE BELLS: Project Update, July 10th 2024. 
 

Things have really moved fast in the past week. Last Thursday, All Saints PCC completed 
the signing of the contract with John Taylor & Co. to replace our bells and, that evening, 
members of the Suffolk Guild of Ringers began preparatory work to remove the old bells. 
 
On Friday this work continued and by Saturday lunchtime a team of experts had all the 
necessary equipment in place and the prep work was complete: we were ready to start 
lowering the first bell to the ground floor. Things went so smoothly that by 7pm we all the 6 
bells lowered and were able to go home after a long but successful day. 

 
Then on Tuesday 9th July all the bells were loaded onto a lorry for transporting to Taylors' 
Bell Foundry in Loughborough ready to be melted down and re-used in casting our new 
bells in a few weeks time. 

 


